
Random Drug Testing Program (RDTP)

To ensure integrity of the substance abuse testing program, a defendant released with the 
condition of drug testing and treatment will be enrolled into the RDTP. 

After being enrolled into the RDTP, the defendant is required to 
follow all instructions, which are reviewed with them at the time of enrollment.  

The defendant enrolled into the RDTP is expected to telephone the system every 
Sunday, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday after 6 p.m. and report to Pretrial 

Services the very next day for drug testing, if instructed to do so. These instructions will 
change daily; therefore, it is critical to call every evening preceding a business day (i.e., 

call Sunday night for Monday morning).

Frequency of testing may be reduced after a period of compliance as determined by 
agency policy.

The goal of the Program is to ensure that defendant are tested randomly and on short 
notice, thereby ensuring the integrity of a drug testing program and providing 

defendant’s with assistance and support in maintaining their sobriety.




